Blue Line Club Meeting January 13, 2021 Zoom Meeting

Note: January meeting was very brief, and focused on immediate needs for the season.

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm (Zoom Meeting)

Minutes/Secretary's Report

No report

Treasurer's Report/Budget Update

Kevin provided update on player fees

- Two models: one @ \$550 and one @ \$600
 - o Both models are below player fees from last year, which were at \$750.
 - o If we go with \$550 per player, we will barely be in the black, and this assumes 100% of Blitz cards are sold.
 - Kevin made a motion to charge \$600 for player fees this season, and Brad provided second. Discussion including explaining to families that most costs are fixed, ie not based on ice time, if questions come up regarding fees and shortened season.
- Payment of Player Fees Discussion around payment plans versus requiring all
 payment up front. Decided to allow the option of making payments, but all checks,
 including post-dated checks, have to be mailed to Kevin at the beginning of the season.

President/Vice President's Report

Brad/Kerry provided update

- Steph Hendrikson is working on program.
- MJ & Christy Nagel will take care of display case, and Steph will provide them with the pics for the display case.
- COVID Update:
 - Craig working with front office on Google doc; need to get families to each sign up for their two spectators.

Website/Google

No update

Coach's Update

Coach Saintey provided update

- Coaches will re-evaluate protocol after Burnsville game to see if any changes should be made to how we are doing things.
- Coach Ubl sent RAHA links to all games.

Need water and Gatorade to keep in the coaches room for skaters. Sherri to send email
to families asking JV families to donate a case of water and Varsity families to each
donate a case of Gatorade.

Apparel

Kelly provided update

- Everything is ordered; going with grey sweatshirt and navy pants.
- Lulu was on standby, but didn't have enough stock, but found from different stores around the U.S.
- CA Gear to do embroidery.

Fundraising

- Bingo Brenden to send Sherri email to send out to families with their assigned shifts, and will include COVID waiver info in email.
- Blitz Cards
 - Each rostered player needs to sell a minimum of five Blitz cards, and need to pay \$100 in advance.
 - Payment of \$100 needs to be included when paying player fees, but can be a separate check and post-dated for a month.
 - Some families have already sold five or more, so will not be required to sell more.
 - Families who have sold one to four cards will get credit for what they have already sold.

Meeting adjourned at 7:13 p.m.